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Message from Admin

Dear Beynon Families,

It’s always great to see parent volunteers in the school helping with the
various events in the school. We could not do it without your support.

Enjoy your weekend!

As we begin our planning for the

2025-2026 school year, please inform

the school office if your family has

plans to move over the summer, or if

your child(ren) will not be returning in

September. This information helps us

to ensure a smooth transition for all

students while making the necessary

staffing arrangements for the

upcoming academic year. 

Planning to Move?

Babysitting Course              Feb. 24-26     
                                          

Spoken Word Performances  Feb. 25th                   
Pink Shirt Day                        Feb. 26th

Girls Basketball Area 
      Tournament                           Feb. 28th

      Term 1 Report Cards

Sincerely,

S. Papadatos             Principal
L. Kheir                       Vice-Principal

Important Dates

March Break

March 10th - 14th

Please find Term 1 Report Cards on
the Family Dashboard by the end
of February 20th.



Safety Reminders for
BFPS Drivers

This serves as a reminder to all drivers
coming to BFPS, that the bus loop is
closed to cars between 8:15 AM – 8:45
AM, and again between 2:50 PM – 3:20
PM. We do this to ensure that buses can
arrive and depart safely, and so that our
staff on duty, and students boarding and
unloading from the bus can do so safely. 

If you choose to drive your child to BFPS,
please obey the following important
drop-off and pick-up rules:

THERE IS NO PARKING IN THE STAFF
LOT DURING DROP-OFF or DURING
PICK-UP. When you park in a staff
spot, you often prevent our staff
from getting inside to begin
instructional time.

1.

DO NOT GET OUT OF YOUR CAR TO
WALK YOUR CHILD INTO BFPS. Use
the Kiss n’ Ride to pull up and have
your child exit from the school
(passenger side) to enter the school.

2.

DO NOT PARK IN FRONT OR ON
Neighbours Private Driveways or
Property.

3.

PLEASE USE COMMON SENSE. We
have witnessed too many near
misses with regards to the safety of
our staff and students. 

4.

When we are safe, caring, and
courteous, everyone gets to and from
BFPS safely.

Thank you for your collaboration.

First Ever Robotics
Tournament @BFPS

We are thrilled to share the success of our
first-ever Area Robotics Tournament, hosted
right here at Beynon Fields! With 34 teams
competing, it was an exciting and action-
packed day, and we couldn’t have done it

without the incredible support of our
teachers, staff, students, and volunteers. 

A huge thank you to our parent volunteers
who generously gave their time to act as
judges. Your support was invaluable in

making the tournament run smoothly and
ensuring a fair and exciting competition for

all teams. 

Our robotics teams put in months of hard
work, and their dedication was on full display.
We are incredibly proud of their efforts and

achievements. Our Intermediate Team
competed in a highly competitive division and
put together an impressive robot. Meanwhile,
our Junior Team made history, placing second
overall with the highest score ever recorded

by a Beynon Fields team—just five points short
of first place! 

We are also excited to announce that the
Beynon Fields Junior Team will be represented

at the finals on March 6 at Humber College
competing against the top . Congratulations

to all of our students for their hard work,
resilience, and teamwork! 

Thank you once again to everyone who
contributed to making this tournament such a

success. We look forward to continuing to
foster the next generation of robotics

enthusiasts at Beynon Fields! 



Provincial Elections

PROVINCIAL ELECTION VOTING LOCATION

Our school will be a polling station for the upcoming provincial election on
February 27, 2025. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity to highlight the importance of the
democratic process for our students. 
 
Please be assured that school operations will continue as normal. We will
take all appropriate measures to ensure student learning is not disrupted
and student safety is prioritized. This includes:

 
Voters will use one access door, closest to the location of the polling
station.
The voting access door will be monitored at all times by an election
volunteer or other appropriate adult. Hallways between the access
door and the polling station will be monitored. 
Volunteers will be made aware of their responsibilities regarding
school access.
School administration will also remain visible in the hallways
throughout the day. 

 
The majority of voting occurs after school hours; school parking and traffic
should not be significantly affected on Election Day. However, we thank
you for your patience as there may be some minor delays during arrival
and dismissal due to additional pedestrian and vehicle traffic on February
27. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 










